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Beginning November 8, 2021 LCEC will be trimming the Shady Lady trees on Bald Eagle Dr. 
between Collier Blvd. and San Marco Rd.  These trees are currently too close to the LCEC 
transmission facilities.  The City will provide traffic control during this work, which is expected 
to take place from 9:30am to 3:30pm through November 12th.   
 
Additionally, on November 8, 2021 the Bald Eagle Pathway Project will begin which will 
replace a four-foot wide sidewalk with an eight-foot wide shared-use pathway from Collier 
Blvd. north to Olde Marco Lane on the west side of Bald Eagle Drive.  There may be minor 
traffic delays during this 90-day project.  Please drive with caution in the area.   
 
For questions about these projects, call City of Marco Island Public Works Department at 
239-389-3992.  
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